
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
November 4, 2020 
 
 

Good Wednesday Afternoon District Families, 

 

I wanted to thank you all for your continued support of our students and our staff as we endeavor to 

prepare our students for what comes next. After many visits with you at work, at your town meetings, at the 

gas station, I know that all of you have the best interests of our community and its young people strong at 

heart, whether you voted for or against the referenda on the ballot yesterday, and for that I express my deep 

gratitude to you. The district will continue to exercise wisdom and fiscal responsibility so that you can 

always know that your children are getting the best education possible. 

I can’t believe we are nearing the 10th week of in person classes already! Thanks to the diligence of 

staff and students, the patience of our families, and the careful planning of our Board and administrators, the 

district continues to be able to educate our students in the best way possible, together in the rich learning 

environment of our classrooms, led by extraordinary teachers. This continues to be our goal, to offer an in 

person education for every student who wants it as long as we are able to do so in a safe way. I know this has 

come with some inconveniences, like facemasks and closed campus to visitors, but these measures have been 

central to our continued success in staying fully open for our most important purpose, educating our young 

people.  

We look forward to the days when this pandemic is behind us, and that day will surely come. Thank 

you again for your support and for your continued high regard for your school, your staff and your 

community’s future. 

All the Best -  Mr. D 

 
Mr. James Delikowski 
District Administrator 
School District of Auburndale 
Auburndale, WI 


